
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carer, 23rd November 2016 

To enhance your children’s outdoor learning area, we are asking for any donations of the 

following recycled materials. 

 Large wooden cable wheels 

 Top soil 

 Kettles, toasters, saucepans, frying pans, metal utensils 

 Old metal sink 

 Hose pipes 

 Toy diggers and trucks – table top size 

 Plastic petrol cans 

 Buckets and large sponges 

 Artificial grass (2m x 2m)  

 Plastic storage boxes 

 

If you are able to contribute with anything from the above list or any other recycled 

materials, please could you bring them in to the setting at a time that’s best for you 

and make Nursery staff aware. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S. Smith    Mrs L.Willis 

Head of Nursery   Deputy Head of Nursery 


